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I am totally opposed to the United Wambo coal mine project.  I am fully in
 support of  Prof Steffen’s expert advice about United Wambo for Hunter
 Environment Lobby that the carbon budget for achieving the safer course of
 limiting warming to 1.5 degrees is only 155Gt, or fifteen years of emissions
 at current rates. Prof Steffen’s reasonable conclusion from all of this
 is that there is no room in the atmosphere for any new coal mines.
Nonetheless I congratulate the NSW Independent Planning Commission's
 proposed condition that would require an export management plan "to the
 satisfaction" of NSW Planning Secretary Jim Betts and for United Wambo to
 "use its best endeavours" to ensure coal from the site was exported to
 countries that had signed the Paris Agreement or had policies consistent
 with its goals.
In addition I congratulate the IPC for instead of simply workshopping
 conditions with the proponent of the mine, as of old, the IPC is giving the
 public an opportunity to have input into this matter.
Yours sincerely,
Simon
Simon Clough
National Chair – Lock the Gate Alliance
Can you support communities working to protect land & water from unsafe mining? 
Become a Gate Keeper today! 

Mobile 
I work in Lismore City and acknowledge the people of the Bundjalung nation,
 traditional custodians of the land.
 
 
 




